

September 2003

MEMPHIS HARLEY OWNERS GROUP Chapter # 4928

The Hog Pen Editor Les Hughey 6752 Oakmoor Circle South Bartlett, TN 38135

Phone: (Home) (901) 937-2192 E-mail: LHughey@midsouth.rr.com

Monthly Meetings

Our monthly meeting will be held on Saturday, September 6, 2003 at Coletta's Restaurant located at 2850 Appling Way, Bartlett, TN. Join us early for dinner and then spend a little time getting to know our fellow HOG members. Our meeting will begin promptly at 7:00 p.m. If you are missing these meetings, you are missing a great time of fun and fellowship. There are drawings for door prizes, e-mail, members only and a ton of other fun at the monthly meeting. So, why not join us this month at Coletta's Restaurant.

The dates for year 2003 Dinner meetings are:

January 4	May 3	September 6
February 1	June 14	October 4
March 1	July 12	November 1
April 19	August 3	December 6

- The No-Smoking policy will be in effect during the business meeting.
- The year 2003 chapter officers will be prepared with a planned agenda for each meeting, and Robert's Rules of Order will be practiced in accepting motions.
- Only Memphis Harley Owners Group members will be allowed to vote.

Memphis Harley Owners Group – Celebrating Our Seventeenth Year!!
February 20, 1986 – Present
Memphis Chapter HOG Line - (901) 312-4849

2003 Chapter Officers

	TANA		
Director	J.T. Norris	901-761-8041	jtn11@aol.com
Assistant Director	Walter Hughey Jr.	901-377-9544	bugsrme@aol.com
Treasurer/Hog Line	Al Nelson	901-382-7707	acnelson@mail.com
Secretary	Lee Nelson	901-382-7707	acnelson@mail.com
Activities Officer	Jerry Rice	901-386-2100	grice@cremeriusrice.com
Safety Officer	Larry Allen	901-754-1038	ldallen@msn.com
Editor	Les Hughey	901-937-2192	lhughey@midsouth.rr.com
Head Road Captain	Steve Elder	901-332-2250	selder4556@aol.com
Road Captain	Buddy Smith	901-870-1942	wescopi4u@aol.com
Road Captain	Ed Lowe	901-353-0874	Flhp1@aol.com
Road Captain	Jerry Hayes	662-895-9277	CarDoctor@aol.com
Road Captain	Doug Adams	901-758-3233	datunaboat@aol.com
Road Captain	Ron Hagen	901-458-9601	ronaldhagen@yahoo.com
			Allen - Ronnie Cobb - Curry Pruit - Mark Shute
			ainor - Aaron Shemper - Steve Krantz - Lee Sacharin
•	Scheuerman - Butch Mo	oore - Tammie Dawson	- Rose Styers - Al Nelson
Ladies of Harley	Rose Styers	901-387-4644	rstyers@transactiongraphics.com
Sponsor Liaison	Keith Gilooly	901-372-1121	keith.gilooly@bumpusharleydavidson.com
Historian	J. Carolyn Rice	901-386-2100	jcarolynrice@prodigy.net
Good Samaritan	Rose Styers	901-387-4644	rstyers@transactiongraphics.com
Chaplain	Albert Campbell	901-377-7592	harleyajc@aol.com
Photographer	Rod Beadle	901-388-0672	rbeadle@bellsouth.net
Photographer	Lynn Hull	901-224-8030	av8tor@midsouth.rr.com
Web Master	Joey Fili	901-753-9855	jffili@aol.com

901-458-9601

901-767-6531

2003 Memphis H.O.G. Trailer List					
Allen, Larry	Cordova	901-754-1038			
Barnett, Dwain	Bartlett	901-372-0852			
Benson, Bart	Bartlett	901-753-6477 Home			
		901-301-0138 Cell			
Breeden, Gerald	Collierville	901-854-6716			
Scott Carter	Arlington	901-829-3230			
Davis, Keith	Rossville	901-861-0211 Home			
		901-533-0845			
Davis, Steven M	Red Banks	662-252-2891			
Fili, Joey	Memphis	901-412-9857			
Green, Jack	Memphis	901-213-9428			
Harris, David	Saulsbury	731-376-0049			
Hayes, Jerry	Olive Branch	662-895-9277			
Hudson, Dale	Germantown	901-292-3470			
Hull, Lynn	Cordova	901-757-5858			
Jackson, DeWayne	Memphis	901-299-4705			
Johnson, Paul	Cordova	901-755-9251			
Leathers, Allen	Eads	901-867-0719			
Long, Paul	Atoka	901-835-4148			
McDermott, Larry	Hernando MS	662-429-6803			
Mooney, Joe	Memphis	901-382-6407			
Newton, Daniel	W. Memphis	901-484-1865			
Pierce, John	Germantown	901-409-7170			
Todd, Ray	Arlington	901-867-0097			
Ward, Bob	Brighton	901-475-0334			
Watts, Kevin	Marion AR	870-735-0800			
Williams, John	W Memphis	870-732-1665			
Williams, Sami	Eads	901-465-4644			

Ron Hagen

Ronnie Williams

10 Yr. Members

Membership

Membership

Beverly Johnson, Don Kelly, Nicky Leslie - October John Grones - November

New Members!

Clayton Andrus, Cindy Autry, Kelly Betts, Carl Brown, Michael Edwards, Chris Gray, Jack & Kathryn Green, Darryl LaFarlette Ron Lindsey, Janet McNeil, Barry Pincus, Welda Robinson Andrea Spencer

ronaldhagen@yahoo.com

rwilli27@midsouth.rr.com

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! Angela Bisceglia - 9/02; Steven Hunter - 9/03; Nyla Breshears, Jerry Covington - 9/04; Michael Bellanti, Drew Paalborg, Rosemary Styers - 9/05; Pam Cobb - 9/06; Mike Boswell, Gerald Breeden, Jean Morrow, Butch Steakley - 9/07; Cindy Autry; Allen Bloor; Juju Hardy, Jr., Wayne Reynolds - 9/08; Buddy Waddel - 9/09; Nancy Moore, Teresa Wheeler - 9/10; Jim Ferguson - 9/11; Rod Beadle, Steve Nelson, Mark Shute - 9/12; Ken Scott - 9/13; Sandra Gilooly, Stewart Goddard - 9/14; Vicky Carter, Billy Fisher, James D Hudson - 9/15; Mel Scheuerman - 9/16; Julie Beadle, Danny Hutcheson, Judy McKelroy, Benny Reagh - 9/19; Cappy Capuano, Andy Smith - 9/20; Robert Rehkopf - 9/22; Keith Gilooy - 9/24; Debbie Hughes, Johnny Jones, Peter Roberts - 9/25;

Message from the Director:

2003 has been a truly unforgettable year for the Memphis Harley Owner's Group. For those whom have participated, we have experienced so many wonderful times together.

have ridden more than ever and we will continue to do so for the rest of the year, we have seen many successes throughout the year via our charity endeavors, we have seen unselfish members do safety classes and life saving classes, we have seen many great members step forward and give of their time to make "YOUR" group the best it has ever been and I could go on and on for quite a while. It is for the successes above I write the following and please take careful note of these words. In a continuing effort to enhance the Memphis Harley Owners Group, I would like for all of you to put some thought into something for me. As you know, every December we elect a new Director. Every year, this Director must field a T.E.A.M. (Together Everyone Achieves More) of wonderful and big-hearted members to staff their Officer's roster. This year I would like to do something a little different for 2004 as to assure that we have all the right people in all the right positions, to make sure that we spread the wealth to make sure we do not overlook anyone interested in making a difference in "OUR" group and to make sure that those individuals truly have their heart in bettering the Memphis Harley Owners Group. I would like to ask each and every one of you to take a look at the positions that are available. They are listed above in this newsletter. If you are interested in any the positions, please come early to the September meeting at Coletta's on Saturday, September 6th. Each Officer that is in one of those current positions, from Road Captains to the Assistant Director, will be there to answer any questions you may have about the position and we will have the Corporate H.O.G. manual on hand so that you may review the list of bullet points that accompany and describe each post. The goal is to make sure that whomever is elected, as Director for 2004 will already have a great T.E.A.M. of candidates to choose from to fill the Officer's roster. This will make sure that 2004 keeps the great flow going without any breakdown.

It's all about riding and having fun right? ©

Please be at Coletta's by 5:30 p.m. on September 6th to enjoy a great conversation with the Officer that is in the position you hope to fill for 2004. Again, the Memphis Harley Owner's Group has experienced a fantastic and memorable year in 2003. We, as your 2003 Officers, want to make sure that we stay on course for 2004 and beyond by making sure that the right folks are in the right positions in "YOUR" group. Nominations for Director will be at the October meeting at Scott's Hill, the November meeting at Coletta's and at the December meeting at Coletta's just part to the voting. Thank you for your very close and careful attention to this and we "HOPE" that many of you will come early on September 6th as a first step in making a difference for Memphis H.O.G.!!!

I want to congratulate one of our members, John Trainor, on his retirement from Federal Express. John served as a pilot for FedEx for 31 years and was very well respected there. John is one of our Road Captains and says he will now be free to make most of the rides for the remainder of 2003!!! You like to hear that kind stuff huh Steve Elder? Congrats John on a great career!!!

The ride to Clarksdale was great. I served as the chase truck and trailer for the day and thank goodness no one needed me. Many of our group got to meet Morgan Freeman as he was walking around there at Ground Zero Blues Club. Larry and Jenny Allen became pals with him I understand.

We have many exciting rides coming up for the remainder of 2003. As soon as we get Milwaukee and the 100th behind us, you will see resurgence in those rides. As I am writing this article, I hope that many of you are making plans to head to the biggest bash H-D has ever thrown. I cannot wait to hear your stories when you return!!!

<u>Please</u> watch your email, <u>please</u> read the newsletter "in its entirety", <u>please</u> check the H.O.G. Line at least once a week as Jerry will be doing many updates and <u>please</u> check the website, that Joey works so hard on for you, on a regular basis. Heck, put the website as one of your favorites!!!

We have recently updated "YOUR" website with many new pictures, new graphics and new formats. If you have any pictures from an event, please put them on a CD and take them to the Bumpus Parts counter and mark them "FOR JOEY" and please put the date of the event and the name of the event so that he can place the shots on our site. The parts guys will place them in the H.O.G. drawer for Joey to pickup.

Thank you for the great turnout for our August monthly meeting at Jillian's at Peabody Place. Remember back at the June meeting when we voted for a surprise event and spending up to \$1,500? Well, that surprise came for those that attended the August meeting. They ate "FREE"!!! If you participate, you get the perks!!! We also had many of the group stay over and play games that night. I saw many people revert to, let's say, when they were teenagers that night. They were running around playing games and having a blast!!! Right Bruce? Right Jackie? Right Honey? Right Sharon? Right Cindy? It was a great night! Thanks to Larry Allen for setting all that up for us.

In case you haven't heard, the host hotel for the 2004 Tennessee State H.O.G. Rally will be the Chattanooga Choo-Choo in Chattanooga, TN. I am on the committee for 2004. We have held two meetings thus far and the committee is a strong one. I have told them that I will help them all I can, but I do not think they can out do the Memphis rally. HEE HEE!!! The Memphis rally rocked all

rallies!!! OK, I'll quit cheerleading for our great rally T.E.A.M.!!! The hotel information and rooms will become available in the near future. Contracts are being negotiated as you read this article. The rally site will be at the host hotel. Please stay tuned and watch the website for updates and details. www.tnstatehogrally.com.

I want to also congratulate Joe York for becoming a new Memphis H.O.G. photographer. Joe has taken many of the pictures you will see on www.memphishog.com and we thank him. Please join me in congratulating Joe when you see him. Thank his bride Tricia too as she helps out quite a bit for the group.

OK, Heads up!!! Something very fun for our group is right around the corner!!!

The Memphis Harley Owner's Group "H.O.G. WALLER!" It will be held at the Cordova Bowling Center, "Rain or Shine", on Sunday September 28th from 11:00-3:00. We have been blessed that two of our great members, Mary Denton & Donna Norris, have stepped up to manage this great event for us. We have the entire facility and the bowling is included. Members are free and guests will be charged \$5.00. One guest per member "PLEASE". We will distributing member wristbands and selling guest wristbands for this event at many of our activities, rides and events leading up to this great day and you can pick them up daily at the Bumpus parts counter. Please make sure to hold onto these wristbands as they cannot be replaced and do not tear the perforated number off as these will be torn at the event and put into a bucket for the door prizes. This will be "RAIN OR SHINE" as the ladies have made great plans for games inside and out in case it does rain. There will be many door prizes drawn and trophies for the events. We plan to make this the absolute best H.O.G. WALLER that Memphis H.O.G. has ever seen!!! "BUT", this can only be accomplished with some great help from our great members. Mary & Donna will be calling on our members to step up and take roles within the event. We have many areas covered already and Mary & Donna will be sharing some information with you in this newsletter. Please make sure to read their submission and please make sure to step up and assist where you can. This event is specifically for you as a member of Memphis HOG. If we all pitch in, we can make it an AWESOME day!!!

DEADLINE TO PICK UP YOUR WRISTBANDS IS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26TH. NO WRISTBANDS WILL BE DISTRIBUTED THE DAY OF THE EVENT. WE ARE DOING THIS TO MAKE SURE WE HAVE ENOUGH FOOD, DRINKS AND FUN FOR EVERYONE. PLEASE GO BY BUMPUS H-D TODAY AND SEE THE PARTS COUNTER FOR YOUR WRISTBANDS.

There are so many fun and exciting things to do coming up this year. Being a member of Memphis H.O.G. in 2003 will bring you many opportunities to meet new people and to have a ton of fun!!! But this can only happen if you

participate. Being an active member can and will bring you many "PERKS" as well!!! There are many other "SURPRISES" planned for YOU this year, but you must "PARTICIPATE" to benefit from them!!! We would like all 550+ members to benefit all the time from all we do "If you can make a ride or event, "PLEASE" do. We would love to have you aboard for the fun!!!

Please get your email address to Keith Gilooly so that you may receive all the email blasts and you won't miss last minute updates, i.e. Dinner or Lunch Rides!!! Keith's email address is: keith.gilooly@bumpusharleydavidson.com

Please keep in mind that you have several ways to keep up to date with "YOUR" club:

The H.O.G. PEN NEWSLETTER
The H.O.G. LINE - 901.312.4849
Email Blasts (MOST <u>IMPORTANT AVENUE</u>)
. WEB SITE: www.memphishog.com

The greatest thing that you have going as a member of Memphis H.O.G. this year is that you have such a great T.E.A.M. (Together Everyone Achieves More) of officers to serve you. Please remember that they are all "VOLUNTEERS." AND... WHENEVER you see an officer, <u>PLEASE</u> pat them on the back, shake their hand and thank them for giving up their "PERSONAL TIME" to

and thank them for giving up their "PERSONAL TIME" to make this a great club for "YOU". We are working together as a T.E.A.M. so that we can give you the most part and the safest year that Memphis H.O.G. has ever seen!

!!! THANK YOU OFFICER'S FOR ALL YOU DO!!!

I would also like to thank the Bumpus family and Keith Gilooly. I do not know if each of you pays close attention to what they do for us, but they do quite a bit and they will be doing a lot more this year for "YOUR" club. <u>PLEASE</u> thank them whenever you see them.

<u>PLEASE</u> don't sit on the sidelines this year. <u>Join</u> in the fun!!! Make sure not to forward club emails to non-members. This is for our members only. If you know someone that has a Harley and they want to have some fun, get them an application for National and local H.O.G. and tell them we cannot wait to meet them!!!

See you early for the September meeting to inquire about Officer positions!!! 5:30 at Coletta's.

!!! Hope to see all of you on the road very soon!!!

Always remember H.O.G.'s Motto: !!! RIDE & HAVE FUN!!!

"E-Mail Surprise Contest" Check your e-mail on September 5, 2003 for information on how to win!

lessage from the Asst. Director:

This month has been a very busy month for me. My article is short and to the point. Remember H.O.G.'s Motto: RIDE AND HAVE FUN!!!

- Walter

Sunday Breakfast and Ride:

Bob Ward will be conducting a breakfast ride from the Country Kitchen in Covington on the 1st Sunday of each month at 8:30 am; please contact Bob for the latest details @ harleylee604@aol.com.

MEMPHIS H.O.G. IS PROUDLY SPONSORED BY BUMPUS HARLEY-DAVIDSON®

Message from L.O.H.

Chapter rides, riding with friends and family and the recent Ladies of Harley ride to the Sycamore Manor Rehabilitation Center. Numerous bikers turned out for the event bringing nice gifts and refreshments for the residents.

Mark your calendar for the next LOH meeting on Thursday, September 25th at 6:30. We will meet upstairs at Bumpus H-D. You don't have to ride your own bike to be a part of the LOH and there are no extra dues to pay.

The Ladies of Harley are looking ahead to the holidays. This year the LOH will participate in the Enchanted Forest festival of Trees to be held at the Pink Place Museum.

An event to support Le Bonheur, a non-profit, non-tax supported medical center. We will be decorating a Christmas tree that will be displayed, with many other trees decorated by other Mid-South organizations, during the Festival of Trees. The trees will be on display beginning November 22nd through January 7th. If you would like to be a part of this event come to the September meeting or give me a call. Your ideas are welcome.

- Rose

***essage from Activities Officer:

As you read this month's HOG Pen yours truly will be in Milwaukee (with many of you and about 1 million of our closest friends) celebrating Harley's 100th. This is probably a smart move since we may not make it to the 200th! For

those who are unable to attend, don't worry. We'll have some extra fun just for you and bring some back to share with you. So, please forgive us for not being here to plan rides. But don't worry, as Arnold says, "I'll be back."

A favorite ride in early fall is Trail of Tears on September 20th. If you've never ridden in this event you owe it to yourself to check it out. It is awesome! If you are planning to ride to Chattanooga for the Trail of Tears and would like to travel with fellow Chapter members then email me. I'll set up one or more groups so you won't have to travel alone.

This year your Chapter has taken full responsibility for the H.O.G. Waller. We have a full day of fun activities (and, of course, great FOOD) planned for you. The event will be held at Cordova Bowling Center, 7945 Club Center Cove, from 11 am to 3 pm, on Sunday, September 28th. So, mark it on you calendar as a "don't miss."

There will be a Chapter ride on Saturday, October 11th, heading down to Helena, Arkansas, to the King Biscuit Blues Festival. This is a fun event and best of all it is FREE. The music really gets crankin' in the evening so if you'd like to stay over the Isle of Capri across the river in Lula, Mississippi, usually has special room rates. Time will be announced as details are finalized.

Then, on October 18th, the Southern Hope Ride for MDA winds its way from Beale Street down to Tunica for a full day of activities. Don't forget about the kick off party Friday night the 17th on Beale Street! While this is an event your Chapter sponsors, this is not a Chapter ride so watch for details direct from the organizers or contact one of your Chapter officers for additional details.

Also, remember the Steel Pony Express VI rally in New Orleans from October 23rd to 26th. Visit their website: www.steelponyexpress.com and check it out. We need 100 pre-registrations – yes that is paid, not just committed. The registration fee is \$50 per person. I'm working with the company president on a special package for our group if we can reach the 100 pre-registrations – special recognition plus discounts on merchandise and free food at the rally. So hurry up and register. This is a great rally and if you can't have fun in New Orleans, well you just can't have fun! Ride safe and have fun!

- Jerry

For the latest details of club events please call: Memphis H.O.G. Line (901) 312-4849

Message from the Editor:

If you have an interesting or funny story you would like to share with the group, please send your story to me via email and I will publish your article to share with our group. Please send your article to: lhughey@midsouth.rr.com. THANKS!

- Les

"E-Mail Surprise Contest" Check your e-mail on September 5, 2003 for information on how to win!

Message from the Treasurer:

You get out of this club what you are willing to put into it, volunteer and get involved!

If you missed the August meeting at Jillian's, not only did you miss a lot of fun, but you also missed a <u>FREE</u> dinner. That's right the club bought dinner for everyone who attended.

Everyone needs to thank Rex Needham for not making the meeting; our **members' only drawing** will be \$100.00 in September.

Have a Great Day!

- Al

Did You Know? The club has a supply of patches and pins for sale. We have both large and small H.O.G. patches, Memphis Chapter rockers, and L.O.H. patches. We also have a nice Memphis H.O.G. pin Did you know we have a new style of patch? We have some of the new reflective patches in both large and small H.O.G. logos. All can be purchased from the parts counter at Bumpus. There are also many new H.O.G. items including hats, t-shirts, bandanas, key chains, etc.... in the "Motor Clothes" section at Bumpus. Please see one of the ladies back in motor clothes for assistance.

Message from the Secretary:

Our chapter <u>traditionally</u> opens the nominations for position of **Director** for the next year at the **October Meeting**. Nominations are left open at the November meeting, but all the <u>candidates make a speech</u> as to why they think they will do the best job during that meeting. In **December**, we vote for our <u>next year's director</u>. So, it's time to start thinking about who we want for our Director in 2004.

Remember to Ride and Have Fun!

Memphis H.O.G. Line (901) 312-4849



Hog wallef 2003

The annual Hog Waller is just around the corner...mark your calendars for Sunday, September 28th, 11:00 a.m. till 3:00 p.m. This year the event will be held at the Cordova Bowling Center, 7945 Club Center Cove, Cordova, (off Germantown Parkway). This location allows the event to be held rain or shine....weather will not be a factor!

Lots of fun is planned, field events, door prizes, bowling tournaments...there is something for everyone!

John Maki and his barbecue team, Custom Cookers will be providing the food. Join us for some AWARD-WINNING Memphis Bar-B-Q, sponsored by our good friends at Bumpus Harley Davidson!

This event is FREE for Memphis HOG members, and one guest per member may be invited at a cost of \$5. Mem is HOG members (after showing valid local head membership card) can pick up their HOG Waller wristbands at Bumpus Harley-Davidson anytime up until close of business, Friday, September 26th. Wristbands will also be available for pick up at the September HOG meeting. Numbered wristbands will be given to all HOG members and will be used for door prize drawings and entry in field events. Yellow bands are available for guests at a cost of \$5.00. No wristbands will be given out or sold on the day of the event so please make sure you pick them up ahead of time. This will allow us to better plan the event, and to insure that everyone is provided for.

This event is for YOU! It's a great way to get to know other members of the club and spend the afternoon enjoying good food, fun and fellowship! Come on out and enjoy the fun!

Volunteers are also needed for set-up and clean up. It will only take about an hour or so on either end so please give us a hand. Contact MCATHD1@aol.com or dnorris@idealchem.com if you can lend a hand. New members: this is a terrific way to get acquainted with the chapter!!

SEE YOU AT THE HOG WALLER !!!!!!

As to my own personal rules while riding with a passenger:

- The only thing I want to 'show off' is that riding a motorcycle can be safe and enjoyable
- I wish to challenge myself with the task of trying to shift gears without the passenger being aware of the activity (no head snaps in either direction.)
- I want to start and stop with the passenger never quite sure that we have started to move or that we have come to a full stop - i.e., smoothness all around.

Copyright © 1992-2001 by The Master Strategy Group, all rights reserved

- Larry

For Sale:

2000 Heritage Softail, Black, 30k highway miles, always dealer maintained, new tires, and of course extra chrome. I bought a new bike and my wife says something has to go, the extra bike or me. I am the original owner and have all the history. \$16,000. Contact Robert at 901-382-7400 work, 901-755-6018 home, and 901-870-6060 cell.

Harley Custom Springer soft-tail classic, black with over \$5,000 in chrome additions, 5800 miles, like new, \$16,000; Call 901-759-9353.

1995 Heritage Softail, Red, 57000 miles. \$13,500 870-1942 Ask for Buddy.

The HOG PEN

Memphis Harley Owners Group Newsletter 6752 Oakmoor Circle S.





'01 Harley Davidson Fatboy, white, extended warranty, Dealer serviced, very low mileage. Vance and Hines exhaust, Kuryakyn lights, many other extras. Immaculate condition. Call Eva at 901-355-6836.

'01 Harley Davidson Fatboy, black, Extended warranty, Dealer serviced, very low mileage. Vance and Hines exhaust, Kuryakyn lights, many other extras. Immaculate condition. Call Eva at 901-355-6836.

1999 H-D Sportster XLH 883/1200 All Screamin' Eagle parts w/Hyper-Charger. Under 12,000 miles. 2 years left on extended warranty. \$7000.00 obo - Call (901) 872-3823 leave detailed message.

2000 Buell Blast Vance & Hines exhaust w/ K&N filter, windshield, tank bag, etc. Under 2500 miles. 2 years left on extended warranty. \$3000.00 obo - Call (901) 872-3823 leave detailed message.

FRIENDS OF NRA ANNUAL FUND RAISER BANQUET GOOD FOOD, AUCTIONS, DOOR PRIZES AND GIRLS

PLACE:

Woodland Hills Country Club

DATE:

Thursday October 9, 2003

TIME:

7:00 PM

Everyone is invited for dinner and to hear a very special guest speaker Mr. Wayne LaPierre, Executive VP of the NRA. Tickets are \$60 and include dinner and entries for door prizes. There will be Grand Door Prizes awarded with over \$7000 in value. Seating is limited and dress is casual. For tickets call Bill Langham at 901-324-8346 or 901-482-4867.

Check this out!

Our sponsoring dealership, Bumpus H/D is offering an experienced Rider's Edge Course for \$75.00. This is a great way to learn something new about riding safely. If you have never taken a safety class or even if you have taken a safety class some years ago, there is always something new to learn. They have the best instructors in this part of the country teaching this course and they make it fun to learn. Not to mention Harley-Davidson will give you a \$ 50 rebate coupon to use for chrome on that fancy dresser or custom Softail or whatever type of Harley you ride. You can't beat a deal like this anywhere. The cost - \$75, the rebate from Harley \$50, your actual out-of-pocket cost is only \$25. This is a GREAT value and is impossible to pass up. Go by the parts counter today or contact someone at Bumpus and ask where to sign up for this GREAT value before the deal goes away. You, (and your insurance provider) will be glad you did.

Editor





The HOG PEN

Memphis Harley Owners Group Newsletter 6752 Oakmoor Circle S. Bartlett, TN 38135





28 (C) H.O.G. 29 Waller – Cordova Bowling Center 11 am – 4 pm	21 (C) L.O.H. 22 Meeting TBA	14 15	7 (N) Breakfast Ride – Country Kitchen in Covington 8:30 am 8 (C) H.O.G. Officers Meeting – Allenberg Cotton Co	-7	Sunday Monday	
			ers		ау	
30	23	16	Q	2	Tuesday	Sel
	24	17	10	ω	Wednesday	September 200
	26		7	4	Thursday	2003
	26 (N) Steel Horse Stampede – Nashville (thru Sep 28)	. 19	12	Ö	Friday	
	27	20 (N) Trail of Tears – Chattanooga to Waterloo AL	သိ	6 (C) Memphis H.O.G. Chapter Meeting – Coletta's	Saturday	

Event disclaimer legend: (C) Closed Event -chapter members and one guest per member (O) Open event - chapter members, National HOG members and other guests as permitted by host (M) H.O.G. Member Event - National H.O.G. members only (N) Non-HOG Event - open to anyone.

BYID YDNEKLISING

Please patronize these businesses as they assist us with our club the Memphis H.O.G. These Memphis H.O.G. members have paid to advertise their business in our newsletter to help offset the cost of publication.

ditor.

Early Retirement / Employees Considering

by choosing the wrong Pension Option. Don't make a COSTLY MISTAKE

Pension and Retirement Benefits. Let us help you Maximize your

Free consultation. No obligation.

Gerald L. Rice, CPA, CFP®, CSA

Memphis, TN 38137 (901) 821-7505 5100 Poplar Avenue, Suite 2700 Cremerius Rice Financial Advisors

"To God be the Glory"

Lock Stock & Barrel

ALBERT CAMPBELL

"ME BOX VND SETT.,

MEMPHIS, TN 765T-TTE (109)

BKOWNSVILLE, TN 38012 26 S. COURT SQUARE 0514-277 (157)

ΛΛ

E for all your Electric Needs

Industrial Residential Commercial

ELECTRIC Co.

1706 Bartlett Road

Memphis, TN 38134

MOOD

Sidecar Café

Steaks - Burgers - Pasta and more...

Tuesdays & Thursdays Daily Specials Happy Hour 3-7

Buy I entrée get the 2nd 1/2 price

(With this ad after 5pm - daily features not included)

Wednesday - Bike Night

Food Features:

Friday & Saturday Prime Rib Thursday - Surf & Turf

Live Entertainment

Nights (Weather permitting) Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday

Children's Menu Available. Now OPEN on Monday

(2 blocks North of I-40) 2194 Whitten Rd.

For music info call 388-0285

Foreign

Derbormance

Engines

Performance Machine Works 0164-274 (109) 9981-648 (106) Brighton, M 1337 Lucy Kelly Rd.

> Insurance and Financial Services Agen Douglas Adams

FARMERS®

Fax (901) 758-1108 Business (901) 758-1131 Home (901) 758-3233 Cordova, TN 38108 7989 Fisher Steel, Suite 2

Phone (805) 306-3400 2424 Galena Ave. Simi Valley, CA 93065 Farmers Financial Solutions, LLC Registered Representative

Customer Service is more than a promise.

It's a Tradition.

ALL-STATE®

Since 1943 Pest Control, Inc.

1220 Vermeer

Cordova, TN 38108

Eax 901-357-0466 President WALTER HUGHEY 1116-LSL-106

www.allstatepest.com

Guard Service, Inc. Horne's Escort &

SECURITY NEEDS NEEDED BYSIS ŁOK YLL YOUR CEKTIFIED OFFICERS ON AN AS WE CAN PROVIDE TN. STATE

9190-927-106 CONTACT: NAN GRAY



Discounted rates offered to magazine. America's fastest growing biker Give me a call to advertise in 7201-88p-109 Mike Hendricks

Memphis H.O.G. members.

Severance

www.cremeriusrice.com

Isaiah 41:10

Furniture Appliances

388-0164

James G. Wood